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Our Mission:   

To make disciples of Jesus Christ who live transformed lives,  
influencing this generation and the next with Godõs love. 

Our Vision:   

(coming) 

Our Core Values:   

Leesburg United Methodist Church values: 

a biblical foundation,  

discipleship,  

a healthy, growing  
church community, 

servanthood, and  

worship. 

Come to Christ×Grow in Christ×Go with Christ! 

Join Us on September 17th:  

Help LUMC Develop Goals and Envision Our Future  

On September 17th at 6:30 pm, we will gather with facilitator Larry Schueble (Winchester District 
Lay Leader) to do two things: 1) Pray, discuss, and discern 5 and 10 year objectives for our six  

priorities*, and 2) Dream together (envision) what LUMC will look like in 5 years and in 10 years  
in accomplishing these objectives* and our mission of making disciples.   (* See page 18.) 
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Fall & Advent Sermon Series  

òYour Reason for Being ð Discover Your God -given SHAPEó 

September 13 òMade to Make a Differenceó ð Genesis 2:4-7; Psalm 139:13-16  

September 20 òYou are Gifted!ó ð Romans 12:1-18 

September 27 òA Strong Heartó ð Philippians 2:12-13; 1 Samuel 12:2-24 

October 4 World Communion Sunday 
  òAble and Willing, Lordó ð Philippians 4:13; Hebrews 13:15-21 

October 11 òYouõve Got Personality!ó ð Mark 12:30; Ephesians 4:1-7 

October 18  òEvery Experience is an Opportunityó ð Romans 8:28; 2 Corinthians 1:3-7 

October 25 Heritage Sunday (Guest Preacher) 

òHow will you measure your life?ó  

Drawing from Harvard Business School professor, Clayton Christensonõs, best-selling book, we will look at 
how what we choose and value has greater impact and influences than what we achieve and acquire. 

November 1 All Saints Sunday 
  òMeasure of Your Loveó ð Matthew 13:1-9, John 13:4-5, Galatians 5:13 

November 8 òMeasure of Your Givingó ð Matthew 25:14-19 

November 15 òMeasure of Your Serveó ð Matthew 12:14-22; 25:31-46 

òChristmas Through Cinemaó 

November 22 Christ the King Sunday 
  òPlans Gone Awry ð Christmas Vacationó ð Romans 8:26-28; 38-39 

November 29 First Sunday of Advent 
  òFinding and Sharing Hope ð Itõs a Wonderful Life!ó ð Galatians 6:2; Hebrews 
13:1-3 

December 6 Second Sunday of Advent ð Holy Communion 
  òSharing Peace ð Miracle on 34th Streetó Hebrews 11:1; Matthew 25:35-36 

December 13 Third Sunday of Advent  ð Childrenõs Pageant 
  òJoy!  How Christmas Changed the Grinchó ð Luke1:78-79; Ephesians 4:26-32 

December 20 Fourth Sunday of Advent  
  òLove Wins ð Elfó ð Luke 18:15-17; Galatians 5:22-23 

December 24 Christmas Eve 
  òThe Great Reversal ð A Christmas Caroló ð Luke 2:6-7 

December 27 First Sunday of Christmas (Guest Preacher) 
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Special Sundays in Fall  

Kick -Off  Sunday, August 30  

We prepare to go òBack Toó on August 30th.  We will celebrate Back-to-School and the Kick
-off of our program-year.  At the 9:45 worship service, we will have our annual Blessing of 
the Backpacks to help school get off to a great start.  Kick-off celebrations will include food, 
fun, and fellowship, and a chance to browse ministry opportunities at LUMC. 

Tie-Dye and SPY Sunday, September 6  

Wear a tie-dye shirt to church to the last push of our Imagine No Malaria campaign.  We are 
looking for your support to raise an additional $2,693 in order to bring our yearõs effort to 
$20,000ñthatõs 2,000 lives saved!  Tie dyed shirts in kids sizes are still available in Wesley 
Hall for a freewill donation to support Imagine No Malaria.   

We will also be celebrating our youth mission in July: Summer Project YouthñSPY.  Hear 
how 70 youth and adults brought glory to God during a week of service in Chritiansburg, 
Virginia.  

World Communion Sunday, October 4  

On World Communion Sunday, we recognize the world-wide nature of the church and our 
United Methodist/Methodist connection around the world,.  This is also the day that our 
2nd grade children will receive their òfirstó Communion as they join the congregation for 
World Communion Sunday. 

Heritage Sunday, October 25  

Join us for Heritage Sunday, October 26, as we recognize those in congregation who have 

reached the milestones of 25, 35, 50 and 60 years of membership! In addition, we will be 

honoring our members and faithful attenders who are 80 years of age and older.  We 

look forward to hearing some of their stories of LUMC òback in the dayó when they first 

came to LUMC ð and how God has worked in and through their lives since. 

More information to follow in our Sunday Insert, website, and email. 

All Saintsõ Sunday, November 1 

On All Saintsõ Sunday, November 1, we will honor the memory of our Leesburg United 
Methodist Church members who have died since All Saintsõ Sunday last year.  In addition, we 
will take time in each of our worship services to honor the memory of our own family mem-
bers who have died, whether in the past year or previously.  As we celebrate Holy Commun-
ion that day in each of our worship services, we are reminded of the hope we have in Christ 
that is mediated to us in the sacrament, as we look forward to the return of Christ and the 
day when all will gather at the banquet table of the Lord.   

First Sunday of  Advent, November 29  

The beginning of Advent marks the start of the Church-Year, as we begin preparing for the 
coming of our Savior at Christmas. 

Sept. 6th:  

Bishop Cho calls us  
to join in a  
òDay of  

Confession,  
Repentance,  
Prayer, and  

Commitment to 
End Racismó. 
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Kick -off  Carnival and Church Picnic  

Bring a dish to share or help out:   
Check out our Sign-up Genius*   

Join us for worship followed by fun, food and fellowship! 

Browse all of the great ministries available for you to be 
part of this Fall.  

*Sign-up Genius Link is in the Weekly Happenings email, or go 
 to leesburgumc.org, and when the home page banner scrolls to  
the òChurch Picnicó, click to get the page with the sign-up link) 

August 30  

Food, Games and 

Prizes 

Fun and  

Fellowship 

10:45 ñ 1:00  

Blessing of the Backpacks ð

Aug. 30 at 9:45 worship  

All children are invited to bring their school 
backpacks to church for a special back-to-
school blessing! 

Old Stone Church  

Foundation  

Annual Meeting: Sept. 15th  

This yearõs annual meeting for the Old Stone Church Foun-
dation will be in Wesley Hall on Tuesday, September 15th 
at 7:00 pm.  All are welcome. 

Displays of church history from Leesburg and Old Stone 
Church archives will be on view during the first half hour, 
with light refreshment/dessert.   

Our speaker this year will be our District Superintendent, 
Larry Thompson. He has brought to our attention that 
2016 will be the 250th anniversary of the purchase of the 
first Methodist-owned church site in America. 

Our meeting will be very important as we entertain ideas 
on how best to celebrate this important anniversary. 

District UMW Meeting  
On September 27 LUMW/LUMC will be hosting the 
Winchester District United Methodist Women annual 
meeting, 2:30pm - 5:00pm in the LUMC sanctuary.  Sue 
Boltz, the VA Conference UMW Education & Interpreta-
tion Coordinator, will be the guest speaker.  The agenda 
will include: Installation of District UMW Officers, Recog-
nition of Unit Achievements, Candle Burning, Memorial 
Service for Deceased Members.  Light refreshments will be 
served prior to the meeting in Asbury Hall. And, UMW 
reading program books will be on sale. 
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Casting Call:  

Christmas Pageant Auditions!  

It's that time again: time to cast our annual Christmas pag-
eant!  All children in grades K-5 interested in participating 
should stop in at one of our audition sessions. (Information 
about preschool participation will come soon!)  Our pag-
eant performances will be held during 9:45 and 11:00 
worship on Sunday, December 13.  

Auditions will be held on Sunday, September 27 
from 11 am - noon and Monday, September 28 at 
6:30 pm in the Red Room upstairs.  Come be a part of this 
annual tradition of sharing the story of Jesusõ birth with our 
congregation and the community!  

Trick -or -Treat at LUMC  

Friday, October 30, 2015  6:30-7:30 pm  
Costumes, treats and a whole lot of funña family event for 
everyone! 

Come in costume (but not too scary) and bring a bucket or 
bag for treats. Festivities begin in Asbury Hall with games 
and crafts, followed by Trick-or-Treating throughout the 
main church building.  All children are welcome, but must 
be accompanied by an adult.   For more information about 
this event and how you can help, contact Pam Bentley at 
pam@leesburgumc.org.  

Gathering of Angels  
Join us at the Gathering of Angels after all three services, in 
Wesley Hall on November 1st.    

We will have collectable angels on display.  We invite you 
to come by and choose an angel as a keepsake, or as a gift 
for someone who needs a lift.   

You may also  select a hand-cut paper angel to honor or 
memorialize a loved one or friend.  These paper angels 
bearing the name of those you honor/memorialize will be 
displayed in Wesley Hall for all to celebrate.  

Your free will offering will help to support the Georgia W. 
Bange Scholarship fund.  

ADVENTure into  

Christmas  

Friday, November 20, 6:30-8:30 pm 
As a way of celebrating the season and helping children un-
derstand the meaning of Advent, we are excited to offer a 
fun evening for kids ages 3 through 5th grade.  Children can 
look forward to a òVBSó style approach to Advent and 
Christmas with games, crafts, music and snack.  The success 
of this event relies on the help of many volunteers. Youth 
and adults are needed in a variety of ways.   Watch the 
weekly email and bulletin for opportunities to serve and 
how to register for this event! Contact Pam Bentley for 
more information. 

Hanging of the Greens  

Sunday, November 22, 6:30 pm 
Before the shopping and parties this season, focus on Je-
sus...He is the reason! 

Bring your friends & family to share in the tradition of this 
celebration: a beautiful worship service followed by a time 
of fellowship.  Watch the weekly email and bulletin for 
more details.  

Winchester District  

Missions Fair: Oct. 10  
The 2015 Winchester District Mission event will be on 
Saturday, October 10, from 2:00-6:00 PM, at the Clark 
County Fairgrounds just off Route 7 in Berryville. The 
event will kick off with a time of praise and worship at 2:00 
PM, followed by several mission activities for all ages! 

Event will include packing òStop Hunger Nowó meals, as-
sembling birthing kits and layette kits and more. The event 
will close with fellowship and dinner, during which we will 
hear testimonies and information about mission trips by 
Winchester District churches.  
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Homebound Ministry  
In the past, Leesburg United Methodist Church had two 
teams of people who visited the homebound. One team 
was responsible for visiting and the other team went out on 
the first Sunday of each month and gave our homebound 
people communion.  

We decided to combine the two ministries so our home-
bound folks will receive communion when they are visited. 
It is our hope that the visit will be a more spiritually enrich-
ing experience on both sides and we are also not spreading 
our volunteers so thin. This also allows the visit to be any 
time during the week, which is often more convenient. 
Many of our homebound members had told me the week-
end is the only time their family can visit so we now sched-
ule our visits around their family time.  

We visit members in their homes as well as in assisted liv-
ing and long term care facilities. Most of our Homebound 
Ministers have settled into either home visits with the same 
people or visiting the same facilities so that our members 
have the opportunity to build a real relationship with them. 
It is not a surprise that dear friendships have developed 
over time. 

If you know of someone who needs to be visited or if you 
would like to join this very rewarding ministry, please call 
Judy Craun, Lay Pastoral Care Coordinator, 703-399-
6668. The training is very simple and even though the peo-
ple you minister to will tell you how much they appreciate 
what you are doing for them, you will soon realize you re-
ceive ten times more joy from them.  Please search your 
heart and see if God is calling you to this rewarding minis-
try. 

Teach ESL!  
This is your opportunity to reach out and help folks learn 
English.  LUMCõs English as a Second Language (ESL) pro-
gram has several openings to fill for our Fall Session.  To 
teach ESL, you do not need to be a teacher, nor do you 
need to know any language other than English!  You would 
be teamed with another person which makes it easy to par-
ticipate. You need only teach one night, 7 to 9, Tuesday or 
Thursday. 

Our ESL courses run for ten weeks and meet twice a week 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  We offer four class levels: 
Basic, Beginner, Intermediate, and Advanced.  Courses 
typically follow a single course book specially designed for 
ESL students. Teachers choose appropriate supplemental 
material and activities for each lesson, such as worksheets 
and games.  

Teaching Methods:  The Communicative Approach fo-
cuses on meaningful communication, rather than precise 
grammar and usage. Students learn by memorizing phrases 
in order to learn common patterns in the language. The 
Total Physical Response method teaches by having students 
respond physically to language. With the Silent Way meth-
od, students work out grammar rules based on example 
sentences.  Most teachers use a mixture of these methods. 

Interested? Contact Melissa Carlat (703 669 8667), Wayne 
Reynolds (703 777 4796), or call the office.   

Heavenly Ringers  

Handbell Choir  

Ringers Needed  

Did you know that it takes any where from 7 to 13 individ-
uals to play 3 to 5 octaves of handbells? The Heavenly 
Ringers is looking to add a few new ringers to our choir. If 
you have played with the Heavenly Ringers in the past, we 
would love to have you back as well. The handbell choir 
practices on Tuesday nights from 7-8 pm and we will be 
starting back up in mid-September. If you have an interest 
in the Heavenly Ringers and would like to know more, 
please contact Kim Hardman at ringforhim@yahoo.com. 

Chancel Choir  

Looking for Additional Singers!  

Our ranks have thinned out a little in the men's section of 
the choir, so we are in need of some new basses and tenors. 
Naturally, we would enjoy more women as well, so don't 
be a stranger if you love to sing!!  If you are interested and 
can sing, come by on a Wednesday night from 7-8pm to 
check out our rehearsals. Regular choir rehearsals will re-
sume on Wednesday, September 9.  
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